
EUREKA COUNTY BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 
Notice of Attendance 
JANUARY 29TH, 2013 

 
 

The School Board Members of the Eureka County School District will attend the following presentation on 
January 29th, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  This presentation is not intended to be a school board meeting with action 
items but is intended to be a public discussion and a quorum of school board will be present. The meeting 
will be held at the following locations:  Eureka Opera House, Main Street, Eureka, Nevada 
 
 
 
 

6:00 P.M.- 
 
Board Members will attend: 
  

Video and verbal presentation by Mike Mitchell, Owner’s Representative for 
Eureka County School District.  Mr. Mitchell has been retained by the 
School District to oversee design and construction of the new gymnasium 
facility.  Board members may participate in the discussion, but no vote or 
action will be taken. 
 
Large concept drawings will be available for the public to view.  Community 
input will be encouraged at the presentation. 
 
Light refreshments will be served. 
  
 
Adjournment. 
 
Notice:  Members of the public who are disabled and require special accommodations or assistance at the 
meeting are requested to notify the Eureka County School District in writing at P.O. Box 249, Eureka, 
Nevada 89316, or by calling 775-237-5373.  Please notify us as soon as possible to allow time to secure 
any necessary equipment or provisions prior to the meeting. 
 
In conformance with the Open Meeting Law, it is hereby noted that the agenda for this meeting of the 
Eureka County School District Board of Trustees has been posted at the following locations: 
 
Eureka County Courthouse         
Eureka Post Office           
www.eureka.k12.nv.us 
Eureka County School District Administrative Building   Eureka High School 
Eureka and Crescent Valley Elementary Schools 
 
 


